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MEDIA ALERT  

 

Minister of Public Works and Infrastructure, Patricia de Lille to update media 
on the department’s response to COVID 19 

 
 
Following Minister Patricia de Lille’s announcement last week on the work by the 
Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI) in response to COVID 19, 
Minister de Lille will provide an update to the media in terms of the identification of 
quarantine sites and the work at the Beitbridge border.  
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the press conference. Details are as 
follows: 
 
Date: 25 March 2020 
Time: 13h00 – 13h30  
Venue: Imbizo Media Centre – Parliament, Cape Town  
 
 
ENDS 
 
 

Media enquiries:  

 

Zara Nicholson  

Media Liaison Officer to Minister of Public Works and Infrastructure: Patricia de Lille 

(MP) 

Contact: 021 402 2284 

Mobile: 079 416 5996 

Zara.Nicholson@dpw.gov.za  

 
 
 
 
 
 


